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The Civil Rights issue was resolved in 1964, why does the federal and state 

legislative body keep rehashing the same issue over and over? Oregon Legislature is 

slowing business and government processes down and causing delays in getting 

processes done. The federal and state woke democratic agenda is peeling away the 

layers of citizen cohesiveness with one another. Possibly it’s the plan to cause 

divisiveness and fractions; many say "it doesn't even feel like America anymore". 

Corporacrats and Technocrats = Plutocratic legislators, that get all the benefits and 

the working persons is getting less of a quality of life. There are now two divisions in 

American society, those that must follow the law/punishment and those that believe 

their wealth/political power that the law/punishment does not apply. Where American 

society pays and follows tax/tax rules and those that have political power and/or 

wealth will expend huge amounts of money to get around a tax loophole, even if it 

costs more than the original tax just to brag about playing the tax code to their 

benefit. More or less, steal from the less well-off to transfer to the wealthy. Politicians 

brag to citizens of new tax for corporations and wealthy, but there is NO LIMIT to the 

quantity of years of using carryover credits, so don't blow hot air up citizen taxpayers 

_ _ _ _ _. Any new tax legislation is null and void considering if the legislature 

acknowledges carryover credits, which politicians will not because would interfere 

with campaign donation stream of the wealthy, and co-mingling campaign funds with 

super-pacs on the federal level, which is the the AGI starting point of Oregon Form 

40. 


